
 

Notice of Recount and Certification 

At the request of the Office of the Secretary of State, the Skagit County Canvassing 
Board has directed the Auditor’s Office to conduct a manual recount of the 
Commissioner of Public Lands office. The preparation and recount will begin Monday 
August 26th at 9:00am, in the Skagit County Elections Department. The Skagit County 
Canvassing Board will meet to certify the results of the required recount Tuesday, 
September 3rd at 10:00am. For further information please contact Skagit County 
Elections at 360-416-1702. 


